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Our team at Mark Trovato Chartered Accountants would like to extend our New Year best wishes to all.
Our office will reopen Monday 9th January 2017 at our Prince Street location.

Please note that we are in transition of moving to new premises here in Busselton over the next few weeks. During this time, our
communication lines may be interrupted. We endeavour to ensure that this does not affect our quality of service to you. Should you
have difficulty reaching our team on our usual office number, please contact Mark or Alison directly on their mobile numbers listed
below.

Thankyou for your understanding and we look forward to announcing the official opening of our new office very soon.

Mark and Alison Trovato

Mark: 0438 918057

Alison: 0417 172374
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